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Tobacco Control 
 
In the “knock your socks off department” the village of Haverstraw, in Rockland County, 
New York, moved to enact a ban on the marketing of tobacco. Specifically, they are 
banning point of sale tobacco displays in stores. This move was to decrease the 
exposure to in store tobacco promotions, as a move to reduce marketing to youth. 
 
I was pleased to see Tobacco Free Tompkins launch its newsletter this month...view it 
at: 
 
 http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?llr=p9yjijjab&v=001GQYN4Js2-Cq7IdJqRpFiOmEA3ZY- 
7g5lozHwJzztg6gWsQNP6HVcsg9RbhkrgUn8JQ2_Ez32M9iuaRPsHatwzuzRBTmv0mN--pui9aB7IPLuA-
UL2Q5nIg%3D%3D  
 
Now that’s a long URL!  If you wish, we can email it to you, to make it easier to enter into 
your browser. 
 
 
 

 
 


